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To the honorable members of the Oregon Senate, 

 

Voting by mail is a popular and effective way for Oregonians to directly affect how 

they are to be governed. Well over 2/3 of Oregonians like our current system of 

voting and do not wish for it to be changed. Please reject this bill that attempts to do 

so. Thank you. 

 

Daniel Kaempff 

Portland, Oregon 


